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Do you live near the third crossing? Join a near neighbour mailing list for

information

Do you live in Point St. Marks neighbourhood or the Riverpark condos or

Skyline Living Buildings?

Starting the week of March 25, 2019, residents can anticipate more site activity

on the east and west shores for the Third Crossing.  As discussed at our recent

near-neighbour meetings on February 11, 2019 and March 5, 2019 there will

be increased early work and site presence starting in March and continuing

through the Spring, including installing construction safety and environmental

protection fencing, delivering site trailers, and select tree removal.

If you live close to the project on the east and west shores and would like

information about the work happening in your neighbourhoods please send us

your email address to receive our email updates. As the Third Crossing

newsletter provides City-wide project updates we are making two near-

neighbour email lists for the west and east shore to ensure residents impacted

by construction activities are getting specific information about their

neighbourhood.

Please send your email address to thirdcrossing@cityofkingston.ca

identifying if you are an east or west side near neighbour and we will add you to

our near neighbour email lists.

You can view the East and West Shore Work Notices on our website  now.
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Greatly appreciated,

The Third Crossing Project Team

About The Third Crossing Bridge
Once completed, the new 1.2 km bridge will connect the east and west sides of

Kingston over the Cataraqui River. The two-lane bridge will improve emergency

services, increase active transportation through a multi-use pedestrian and bike

pathway, create greater business connectivity and enhance the quality of life for

the residents and visitors of Kingston. The bridge is jointly funded by the

Government of Canada, the Province of Ontario and the City of Kingston.

Keeping You Connected

Learn more about Third Crossing at our website:

ThirdCrossing.CityofKingston.ca

Send us an email:

thirdcrossing@cityofkingston.ca

Your comments and participation continue to be important to the project team

and to the success of the overall project. Please contact us or join our

newsletter.
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